
Submitter: Anna Kirgiorgis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2977 

Hello, I am writing about House Bill 2977 A recent economic analysis found that HB 

2977 will 

Support Oregon’s outdoor economy by investing in nature and boosting visitor 

spending. There are 294 at-risk species in Oregon that need our help! These are 

species of greatest conservation need. We don’t want our state to lose these valued 

treasures and the reason so many people come here to visit and vacation!  

 

Oregon’s Conservation Strategy is lacking the necessary resources and funds to fully 

implement the recommended conservation actions. Please here Oregonians out 

when we say we want our wildlife and natural resources protected! 

 

Thank you, 

Anna Kirgiorgis  


